
From: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/24/2014 1:44:55 PM
Subject: FW: SWIB

Attachments: DOC.PDF
SWIB Vacancies.062414.xlsx

 
 
Katie Philpott
Office of the Governor
Director of Boards and Commissions
1205 Pendleton St.
Columbia, SC 29201
803-734-5086
 
From: Jackson, LaCrystal [mailto:LAJackson@dew.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, June 24, 2014 9:57 AM

To: Philpott, Katie

Cc: Bryant, Rebecca Battle

Subject: SWIB
 
Good morning, Katie
 
As a follow-up to our conversation, I am attaching the State Workforce Investment Board (SWIB) membership list that 
indicates required membership categories and current vacancies.  I have also attached the appointment letter that 
was provided to Lillian Koller.
 
If any additional information is needed, please let me know.
 
Thank you,
 
LaCrystal Jackson
State Board Initiatives Manager
SC Department of Employment & Workforce
1550 Gadsden Street, PO Box 1406
Columbia, SC  29202
(803) 737-2168 phone |(803) 206-1653 cell |(803) 737-2119 fax
Relay Service Dial 711 (TTY)
An Equal Opportunity Employer/Program.
Auxiliary aids and services available upon request to individuals with disabilities.
 
CONFIDENTIALITY: This email and any files transmitted with it contain information from the South Carolina Department of Employment and Workforce which may be confidential or privileged. 
The information is intended for business purposes only, and is to be used by the named recipients. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying,
distribution or use of the contents of this message is prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. 
Please note that any views or opinions presented in this email are solely those of the author and do not necessarily represent those of the South Carolina Department of Employment and
Workforce.
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